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NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
To: The Members, Fraser Squadron;

Take notice that the Annual General Meeting of Fraser Squadron will be 
held at the ‘Tsawwassen Golf & Country Club’, 1595 - 52 Street , Delta , 
BC at 1900 hours on Saturday April 12th 2008, for the purpose of:

● Receiving and approving the reports of the Officers of the 
Squadron. 

● Receiving and approving the Financial Statements of the 
Squadron for the twelve month period ending March 31st 2008. 

● Electing the Officers of the Squadron. 
● Considering such further and other business as may properly 

come before the meeting.

The report of the Squadron Nominating Committee is attached to and 
forms part of this notice. Under Squadron Regulation 12.1, any further 
nominations must be made by way of a petition in writing signed by not 
less than 5 members of this Squadron who shall confirm the consent of 
their nominee to stand for election. The petition must be filed with the 
Squadron secretary not less than 2 days prior to the date of this 
meeting.

Dated this 9th (ninth) day of March 2008 and signed by Commander 
Robert Everson.

Nominating Committee Report 2007-2008
Date: March 09, 2008

1. The Squadron Nominating Committee nominates the following 
Members for election as Squadron Officers for 2008-2009:

Commander 
Paul Vanderwood
5128 Bentley Drive
Delta, BC, V4K4K5
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Coming Events

VHF classes
begin at 7 p.m.,  

Wednesday, April 9

  

Annual General 
Meeting

7 p.m., Saturday, 
April 12

Tsawwassen Golf & 
Country Club

(Note: the February Fairlead 
shows the incorrect date)
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Executive Officer 
Cleve Pryde
1254 English Bluff Road
Delta, BC, V4M 2N9

Training Officer 
Kathleen Vanderwood
5128 Bentley Drive
Delta, BC, V4K4K5

Treasurer 
Rich Easthom
4676 – 55A Street
Delta, BC, V4K 4H2

Administration Officer 
Jan Muller
1866 Washington Drive
Point Roberts, WA, 98281

Secretary 
Fred Des Rochers
2383-134 St
Surrey, BC  V4A 9T9 

Membership Officer 
Byron Bui
4640 Lancelot Dr
Richmond, BC, V7C 4S3

Public Relations Officer
TBA

MAREP Officer 
TBA

2. The Squadron Nominating Committee advises that, if elected the Squadron Commander 
intends to appoint the following members to the indicated positions:

Editor Fairlead / Webmaster
Robert Everson
28 - 4800 Trimaran Dr,
Richmond, BC, V7E 4Y7

Asst. Training Officer
- TBA

Port Captain
Bob Juulsen
5579 Anchor Bay
Delta, BC, V4K 4R9

Training Aids Officer
Bill Hawryluk,
7120 Bridge St.,
Richmond, BC, V6Y 2S7

Supply Officer
Bill Hawryluk,
7120 Bridge St.,
Richmond, BC, V6Y 2S7

Cruise Master
TBA

Asst. Cruise Master
-TBA

Regalia Officer
Alan Eldred,
11096 Fuller Cres.,
Delta BC, V4C 2C7

Programs Officer
Ellis Knowlton
307 Rosehill Wynde
Tswwassen, BC V4M 3L8

Communications Officer
Denis Whyte
5454 13A Ave
Delta, BC, V4M 3V5 

Environment Officer – TBA
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3. The Squadron Nominating Committee also advises that the following Member will serve on 
the Squadron Executive Committee by virtue of his position as Past Commander, and does not 
require election or appointment:

Robert Everson
28 - 4800 Trimaran Dr,
Richmond, BC, V7E 4Y7

Pursuant to Squadron Regulation 9.14.1, the following Members will serve on the Squadron 
Nominating Committee for 2007– 2008 by virtue of their position, and do not require election or 
appointment:

Cdr. Robert Everson
Executive Office Cleve Pryde
Historian Fred Des Rochers

Respectively submitted,
Cdr. Robert Everson

Please join us at the Squadron AGM to thank the outgoing Bridge for their service and welcome the 
2008 - 2009 Bridge.  Admission is $ 5.00, light refreshments are provided and there is a speaker.  

Puzzle Corner
What is it?  Where is it?

(answer found below)
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The answer to the puzzle corner

The picture is the cover of a dart board. A member of the AYC was visiting England. He was in Ye 
Olde Englishe Pub and found that it was now under the control of a Republican Publican. Thus the 
dartboard image of the King was deposed and was about to be banished to Landfill Land. Moving 
rapidly, this modern Pimpernel paid the King's Ransom of two pounds, obtained refugee status, and 
secured permanent residence for the King's Head on the wall which backs on to the coat cupboard 
at AYC. Here it remained in obscurity until "outed" by the eagle eye of a photographer.

Passing of Andrew (Andy) Conley

The editor was recently informed of the passing of Andrew Conley on Saturday, February 9, 2008. 
His son Bruce writes:

"My Dad pursued his love of boating and boat building all his life and was a member of the Fraser 
Squadron through the 1990's.  He taught and proctored many Power Squadron courses over the years 
and was proud in March, 1995, to receive his 20th Merit Mark and Life Membership in the 
organization.

My Dad's longtime companion, Audrey McLeod, also server a term as Commander.   I know that their 
association with the Fraser Squadron was a great source of joy and friendship for both of them." 

Our condolences to Andrew's family and friends.

Radar Course Offered

The Burnaby Squadron intends to offer a course in Radar.  Those interested are asked to contact 
John Churchill-Browne at 604-431-3920.
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